
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 21st November 2022 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 21st November 2022 = 95.54% 
 
A reminder that the staff car park is not to be used by parents at any time. 
It is not safe when children are coming into school or being dismissed from after 
school activities/Charley’s childcare and we have had incidents recently of staff  
cars being hit. 
 
Teacher correspondence must come via the school office, not via Google 
Classroom or teacher emails as these are not monitored. 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
3C – 98.13%               3W – 89.0% 
 
Another jam packed week for Year 3 topped off with a great day with Pudsey and 
our Danceathon. We are so proud of how hard the children are all working. 
 
A reminder that we have a weekly battle on Times Table Rock Stars-so far, 3C 
have been storming ahead. Please encourage your children to log on as much as 
possible as it does also form part of their homework. 
 
Miss Worthington and Mrs Cartner 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
4M – 95.31%               4T – 97.6% 
 
Well done Year 4 for another great week!  
 
As the weather is getting colder, please remember to bring coats to school.  
 
A polite reminder that all children need to have their kits in for PE on Wednesday 
every week. Warmer kits would be preferred, such as jogging bottoms not shorts. 
 
Miss McKinney 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
5KW – 97.19%              5W – 92.81% 
 
A reminder to complete the homework which is set on Google Classroom each 
week. Thank you to those children who do it regularly. Children are expected to 
read their school reading book and get their slips signed. If any 
children particularly enjoyed a book, they can share it with their class or 
recommend it to a friend.  
 
Please ensure all PE kits remain in school until the end of this term. 5W are 
working with the Sports Leaders at the Girls' Grammar School again on Monday, 
we want to look our smartest! 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 
Very soon, children will be coming home with lines and songs to learn for our 
Christmas production. Please help your children practise and make our show 
amazing! 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
6D - 100%               6S – 94.12% 
 
A kind reminder that reading books need to be in every day and that PE kits need 
to be in on a Thursday. PE kits can be left in school so that they are not forgotten. 
 
Thanks, 
Mrs Dawson & Mr Smith 
 

 


